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MEMORANDUM NO. 2020-035

TO:	 School District Superintendents
	 Principals
	 School Psychologists
	 Early Childhood Educators
	 Paraprofessionals
	 Special Education Teachers
	 General Education Teachers
	 Instructional and Literacy Coaches
	 Curriculum Directors
	
FROM:	 Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:	 March 9, 2020

SUBJECT:	� 2020 WAVE Call for Proposals 

CALL FOR PROPOSALS FOR THE 2020 
WAVE CONFERENCE
The Wyoming Department of Education (WDE), in partnership with the 
University of Wyoming, invites educators, related service providers, and 
parents to attend the Week of Academic Vision and Excellence (WAVE) 
conference July 28-30, 2020 at Central Wyoming College in Riverton. 

WAVE brings together local and national experts to uniquely address 
Wyoming’s professional development needs. This year’s conference will 
focus on high leverage practices to improve student outcomes. Keynote 
topics and breakout sessions will focus on Literacy,  Multi-Tiered System 
of Support (MTSS), Response to Intervention (RTI), and Positive Behavioral 
Interventions and Supports (PBIS), Early Intervention, Trauma Informed 
Care, SPED Law, Social Emotional Learning, Data Based Individualization, 
Goal writing, and much more. PTSB credits (1.5) and STARS credits will be 
available. 

The WDE seeks proposals from stakeholders around the state. Local 
expertise is valued and will add to this great conference. Chosen presenters 
will receive free registration, three nights hotel paid, and a $200 stipend. 



Presenters should fill out the proposal form and submit it by March 27, 2020 for consideration.

For more information, contact Jennifer Duncan at 307-777-3530 or jennifer.duncan@wyo.gov. 
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